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Overall Themes for 2015-2016 

• Fall 2015:  Flipping the classroom AND support new and developing AL pedagogies 

• Winter 2016: Bridging Disciplines - Going Beyond Boundaries AND Mentorship 
 
 
TITLE DATE DESCRIPTION 
DALC: WELCOME BACK & Holiday Party, 
Tour of AL Classrooms 
 

1.29.2016   Welcome Back event, Holiday party, tour of the AL classrooms, 
including our 2 new rooms: 3F.3 (low-tech), 5E.8 (Psychology) 

   

DALC: Novice to Expert – the path to 
Active Learning 

2.12.2016  What is Active Learning?  How to shift your teaching to using 
Active Learning Pedagogy. 

   

C: Designing AL Spaces – Creating 
Communities of Learning 

2.26.2016   How to design an Active Learning spaces and how these spaces 
help to develop community amongst students and learners that 
are more engaged. 

   

C: AL Strategies in Social Sciences  3.11.2016    

C: AL Strategies in Science  4.1.2016   

   

C: AL Strategies in the Disciplines 4.15.2016  
 

 

   

DALC: tba 4.29.2016  
   

DALC: End of Term gathering 5.6.2016 Showcase of Mentorship Program 
   

 
Target groups: 
DALC:  Dawson Active Learning Community     C:  Community at-large 
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Red – Friday DALC gatherings 

Green – Spring Break, Good Friday, Easter Monday 

 

• Friday gatherings are held from 2:30 p.m. to 4 p.m. at Dawson College in room 3F.36. 
• A reminder will be sent one-week prior to each gathering with more detailed information on the gathering. 
• These gatherings are open to all.   

 


